
April 14, 2022 
 
Phil Morales, Director 
Opportunity Youth Academy 
3550 Snell Avenue 
San Jose, CA 95136 
 
Re:  Student Representative for OYA Governance Council 
 
Dear Director Morales, 
 
I am a student at Opportunity Youth Academy (OYA) and attend the HUB location.  I 
would like to be considered for the student representative position for the OYA 
Governance Council.  I welcome the opportunity to be involved in my school and 
community.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Ashley Aguilar 
 
 
 


